
Welcome to Spring and Daylight Savings Time 

 

Spring is here!  What this means besides budding flowers, longer days and 
sneezes, is that elections are right around the corner! 

We are pleased to inform everyone that we have received tested and trained 
on the new equipment.  We are confident it will be a smooth roll out to vot-
ers and are about using the new system in the upcoming Primary Election on 
August 28th and the General Election on November 6th. 

The Florida Legislature has completed the 2018 session.  In the world of elec-
tions, an important bill was passed enabling  Florida to become a member of 
ERIC (Electronic Registration Information Center). ERIC  is a multistate part-
nership that uses a sophisticated and secure data-matching tool to improve 
the accuracy and efficiency of state voter registration systems.  Florida will 
join 22 states and the District of Columbia in participating in the program that  
was established in 2012. These reports will be a valuable for the elections 
office to maintain accurate voter registration rolls on a continuous basis. 

A March mailing of Vote-by-mail request forms were sent to all Citrus county 
registered voters. The current voter information on file is on the form and can 
be verified by the voter. If you have any questions contact the office.  

Be sure to visit our website for all up to date information  about the upcom-
ing elections. Contact us with your election questions at 341-6740 or email 
vote@votecitrus.com .                     

 Susan Gill 

 The Citrus County Supervisor of Elections Office will remain at the      

same current location for the 2018 election cycle. 
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2018 Election Workers 

There is an orientation scheduled for 

Tuesday, April 10th. If you are inter-

ested, applications are on our website:    

 www.votecitrus.com  

Once your application is received, an 

email will be sent to schedule you for 

orientation.  We look forward to you 

becoming part of our team.   

             Michelle Appie 
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Citrus County 

Candidate 

Workshop 

Susan Gill is pleased to announce the 2018 Candidate       

Workshop is now available online for public viewing. We       

invite all interested parties to view the workshop, which is        

located on the SOE website, www.votecitrus.com under the             

Candidates/ Committees tab and selecting the “Candidate 

Workshop Presentation” link. The YouTube video is                

intended for current candidates, those interested in becoming     

a candidate, and anyone interested in the candidate process.     

If you have any questions or have trouble locating the        

workshop presentation, feel free to call Elizabeth at              

341-6751 or the main office at 341-6740. 

How Does Someone Use RegisterToVoteFlorida.gov?    

 The website can be used in two ways: To submit an online 

voter registration application to register to vote or to update a 

registration record, or 

 To prefill a voter registration application form that you can 

print, sign, and deliver to your county Supervisor of Elections.  

The site can be accessed using standard internet browsers, in-

cluding Internet Explorer, Firefox and Chrome. The site is compati-

ble with mobile devices.  

The website is ADA compliant, includes accessibility features for 

person with disabilities, and is available in English and Spanish. 


